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July 2020 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 

 
 
I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of Lowestoft Town Council and the people of 
Lowestoft to thank all of the doctors, nurses, health care and key workers and the 
volunteers, whether in a community team or working individually, who have supported our 
community during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
I am sure I join with you all in expressing my immense sadness for the loss of life during this 
time and send heartfelt condolences to the bereaved.  Many people are still laid low by the 
virus and I send thanks to all those involved in their treatment, in the work that keeps the 
town going and those who are undertaking research to find a cure for this dreadful virus.  
 
If you are one of the individuals who has come forward whether by your chosen career or 
selflessly volunteering your time, I personally thank you for all you have done.  Once the 
battle with the virus is won, when we can come together again and there will be the 
opportunity for commemoration and ways to remember all those that have played their 
part. Decisions on what form this will take will need some careful thought and the time for 
that may, unfortunately, still be a long way off. However, in the meantime, we do welcome 
your ideas.  
 
Please stay well and stay safe. Abide by the guidance issued and be proud to live in a town 
where so much has been done by so many.  
 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

Alan Green 
 
Councillor Alan Green 
Mayor of Lowestoft.   
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